From: Emmanuel Obodai <obodaiforex@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 23, 2010 5:12 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

10-001
COMMENT
CL-03138

Thank you very much for the the good rules that you've proposed to
minimize fraud

but the proposal to set the maximum leverage for US retail forex to
10:1 would cause more people to go out and trade forex outside the
u.s.This would take out money from u.s economy.so please do well to
reconsider.



